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SBMS Meeting Thursday December 1, 2022
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The San Bernardino Microwave Society will meet at the American Legion Hall in Corona, CA at 1900 PST on
December 1, 2022. Our usua Zoom link will aso carry the meeting. (See W6IFE for Zoom info.)

This month's program will be given by long time member and microwave operator Dave Laag W6DL on "The
History and Importance of Amateur Radio Microwaving in the Southwest.”

We will meet at Sizzler in Corona beforehand as usual, but in observance of the year-end festivities, consider
skipping the soft serve bar and bring a dessert if you wish, to share at the meeting hall.

A reminder will be sent out Thursday.

73 Courtney N5BF SBM S President
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